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Girls and Boys Basketball is about to wrap up for the year.  It has been a rough year this year for 

our teams, who have played hard in every game.  

The OAP Dinner Theater held on January 19th was a huge success and Mr. Hoffman plans on 

having a musical this spring.  Currently they are working on their district One Act Play 

presentation. The title is Bus Stop. 

On the 21st of January during our staff development day we worked on our FEMA Emergency 

Training (NIMS 

Stock shows galore are taking place right now. It seems like we have kids going in every 

direction of the state. 

On January 24th our Junior’s ordered their class rings and Seniors received their graduation 

information. 

We have UIL practice set up for Monday and Friday mornings. We have practice meetings on 

the 9th and again on the 16th of this month. 

On February 4th we had Rod Pruitt come in and visit with our students about Dating Safety and 

what the laws say. 

I am currently holding teacher meetings discussing the core improvement standards during 

their planning periods and visiting about walk through expectations. 

We are also conducting FASFA meeting with senior parents this month. Held one parent 

meeting on the 7th before “Howl Night” and have another one schedule for later this week. 

We are currently getting ready for softball, baseball, tennis, golf and track seasons to begin. 

Benchmark exams are set for the 25th-27th of February. 

Upcoming Events to be aware of: 

 Jan 23rd: Wolf Band Festival 


